
Denton Independent School District
Replacement of Roof Top Units at LaGrone Academy Purchase

August 9, 2022

SUMMARY:
This item requests approval of the quote from TDIndustries in the amount of $1,875,000.00 for the 
replacement of the roof top units at LaGrone Academy.

BOARD GOAL:
Growth & Management – Demonstrate effective and efficient management of district resources

PREVIOUS BOARD ACTION:
None 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 
Six (6) units will be replaced with this purchase. All six (6) units were originally on the roof at Robert R. 
Lee. The units were salvaged when Lee was demolished, and then were moved to the ATC when it was 
built in 2006. All units have gone beyond their life expectancy. 

SIGNIFICANT ISSUES: 
The replacement units will be from TDIndustries through a Texas Local Governmental Purchasing 

              Cooperative Omnia, Contract TX-R200403-316871.  This purchase is being brought for approval 
               in accordance with the District’s CH (local) policy.

FISCAL IMPLICATIONS:
The cost will be borne through 2018 Bond funds.

BENEFIT OF ACTION:
The approval of this purchase will allow the District to place the order so manufacturing of the units can 
begin. There is an eight-week lead time to complete the units. The old units will be replaced on 
weekends and upcoming Holidays. The new units will be much more energy efficient and will allow for 
energy savings.

SUPERINTENDENT’S RECOMMENDATION:
It is recommended that the quote from TDIndustries in the amount of $1,875,000.00 for the 
replacement of the roof top units at LaGrone Academy be approved. 

STAFF PERSONS RESPONSIBLE:
Paul Andress, Executive Director of Operations
Cindy Willis, Director of Purchasing
Scott Niven, Deputy Superintendent
Jennifer Stewart, Executive Director of Budget

ATTACHMENTS:
None 

APPROVAL:
Signature of Staff Member Proposing Recommendation:  

Signature of Divisional Assistant Superintendent:  

Signature of Superintendent:  


